TRIANGLE AREA CHAPTER
NARPM

JUNE 28, 2012
1001 WADE AVE.
RALEIGH, NC

Next Meeting---August 23, 2012---10am --- 1001 Wade Ave. Raleigh, NC
MINUTES

Attending: Hensley Scott, Residential Rentals; Ashley Gay, Trademark Properties; Nathan Scott,
Wake Residential Rentals; Larry Paisley, Residential Rentals, Phyllis Portie-Ascott, PPA
Properties;, Tom Neal, Townsend Real Estate; Debbie Henry, Henry Property Management;
Michelle Fox, Fox Rental Management; and Ed Batchelor, Trademark Residential.

1. Officer Selection- The meeting began with election of officers. They are as follows:
President-Hensley Scott, Secretary-Phyllis Portie-Ascott, and Treasurer-Debbie Henry.

2. Mission or Purpose-It was decided that our chapter’s purpose will mirror that of our
national organization which is designed to offer an effective, professional learning
environment for owners of property management or real estate professionals who
know first-hand the unique challenges of managing single-family and small residential
properties.

3. Fees or Membership-We decided that members must be Realtors who have paid their
National dues. We will not require any additional fees, at this time. There was
discussion about allowing Affiliate Members who will be responsible for paying dues. It
was decided that we will only have Realtor members for the first six months of our
existence. This topic will be revisited at a later time.

4. Interested in NARPM- The following individuals have expressed an interest in joining
NARPM. Jason Pittman, Ammons Pittman; John B. Winn, Capital Investments Realty;
Rosemarie Turco, Just In Time; Sandra Weatherford, SGW Real Estate and Debra
Schmitt, Park Avenue Properties.

5. Meetings- We will meet every other month on the fourth (4th) Thursday at 10am. The
meeting will be held at a member location in the Raleigh area. It was decided that



individuals can visit as a guest of a current member at least two times in a calendar year
without being required to become a member.

Topics for Next Meeting-It were suggested that we invite John Bradford, VP of our
Region, to speak with us about our responsibilities as a new Board.

Next Meeting Date-August 23, 2012 at 10:00 am at Trademark Properties.

Minutes submitted by: Phyllis Portie-Ascott



